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Orafol Price Increase Notification

Dear Sir or Madam,

Firstly thank you for your business and continued support with regards your reflective and vinyl purchases.

Over the past two years we have been faced with some challenging times and have absorbed increases from Orafol and exchange rate fluctuations.  However we’ve been notified of an increase from Orafol and under the circumstances we now face no alternative but to implement an increase across the range effective from 1st December 2019.  We will restrict the percentage to a minimum to ensure we retain our competitive edge in the market. As a business we have increased our stock orders with Germany and are happy for you to do the same prior to December.
 
Price File Availability

Our Customer Services Team will be contacting you after Brexit Day on October 31st to confirm your new pricing structure taking into account our new material costs and whether any additional duty is involved.  If you have not received contact by 15th November, or want a hard copy of your new rates then please contact reflective@tennantsuk.com  or phone 0115 973 8088 and ask for Emma.

Once again we really appreciate your continued business and support and we look forward to launching some new grades and print systems in 2020 that will keep us both ahead of the game.

Kind Regards,
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Grant Russell
Group Sales Manager
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